
 

 

Supplement to Sheppard Pratt Notice of Privacy Practices                      
Effective 10-15-2022 

This Supplement is applicable to those with records  
in the Evolv electronic health record system utilized by 

Sheppard Pratt Community Services programs. 

 

Beginning on or about December 15, 2022, Sheppard Pratt’s Community Services programs 
using the Evolv electronic health record have chosen to participate in Carequality, a health 
information exchange. As permitted by law, your health information will be shared with this 
exchange in order to provide faster access, better coordination of care and assist providers 
and public health officials in making more informed decisions. Sheppard Pratt will not only 
be sharing your health information but may also obtain information provided by other 
providers. You may “opt-out” and disable all access to your health information available 
through Carequality by telling your Sheppard Pratt care provider that you do not wish to 
participate, Please note that public health reporting, in accordance with the law, as well as 
Controlled Dangerous Substances Information, as part of the Maryland Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Program (PDMP), will still be available to providers. Please note that Carequality 
is not the same as Chesapeake Regional Information System for our Patients, Inc. 
(CRISP).  Opting out of one of these Health Information Exchanges does not automatically 
opt out of the other.  These HIEs operate independently.  

 


